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Upcoming Events 
Schedule 

 
07/10/19 Building Association 
07/11/19 General Council Meeting 
07/17/19 Fourth Degree 
07/18/19 Women’s Auxiliary 
07/23/19 District Meeting 

 

 
 
Grand Knight’s Report 

By Bryan Muska 
 
 

Vivat Jesus 
Brother Knights 

 
Summer is finally here! The Fourth is right 
around the corner I hope everyone has a great 
summer with family and friends and be Safe 
this Fourth.  Thank a Veteran for your freedom.  
. 
 
 
Also hope to see you all at the meeting. 
 
GK Bryan Muska 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 CATERING EVENTS 
 
 There will be lots of chances to help in 
the kitchen, behind the bar, or as a hall 
monitor.If you would like to help, come on 
out,you will not be turned away, or you can call 
Marybeth Greene and let her know what you 
would like to do. 
 
         Marybeth Greene (989)325-0417 
 

Bingo 
 
 We need additional bingo workers. 
Members and their wives are encouraged to 
help us with bingo. Remember, this is a major 
source of revenue for our Council. 
If you would like to join a Bingo Crew, 
please contact: 
  Norm Daniels(989) 553-1395 
  Bill Learman(989) 673-6777 
  John Papp, Jr. (989) 551-8538 
  Dan Bristol  (989) 327-0709 
   
  Building Association 
 
 The 3224 Building Association meets 
July 10 at 7:00pm. Meeting will be at the hall. 
All Council members are encouraged to attend 
and find out what is happening. 
 

 
REMEMBER By you doing what you do, that is 
what makes Caro Council #3224 “The Greatest 

Little Council in the State of MI.” 
 
 



 
 
 

 
 
Knight of the Month for July  2019 

Webster Doan 
Web helped at the Fathers Day 
Brunch and also all the Events he 
Cooks for at the hall he is a big 
help for me. 
 Thanks for all you do 

 
 
 

Family of the Month for July 2019 
John Papp Sr. 
 
John and Maryann are very active with 

the council and does things that not everyone 
sees but all can appreciate.  
Thanks for all you do.  
 
 
 
Council Prayer list:  Diane Romain, Janet 
Bertrand, Bob Papp, Richard Hobson ,  Don 
Sines and Sherry Schlaud. Keep all these 
Knights and family members in our prayers this 
month. 
 
If you would like to be added on or removed 
from this list please contact your Deputy Grand 
Knight Scott Smith @989-891-6324. 
 
 
 
 
The Octagon barn is right around the 
corner. Sign up early before all the slots 
are filled. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

K/C Woman’s Auxiliary  
 

Membership is down but the need is up! 
Please grab a friend and join. The Meeting is 
July 18 @ 7:00 pm. 
We are always looking for new members. If 
you know someone who would like to join, 
please have them call Charmain Bauerschmidt 
at 989-672-9613 
 

 
 
 
 
 

As human beings, we all have potential for 
greatness. Unfortunately, there are many 

things in life that hold us back like 
agonizing personal experiences, hurts, 

disappointments and major setbacks that 
form in us limiting beliefs about 

ourselves. Clarence Chan, Inspiration Champions 
 
 
 
 

Fourth Degree 
 

The 4th degree meeting is on July 17 
 at 7pm. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

K of C Council Golf Outing 
 

Saturday August 10th, 2019 
 

Arrowhead Golf Course 
 

Time-8:30 AM Sharp 
 

$30.00 Per Person 
 

Including Golf and meal at K C Hall 
 

Ladies Teams Invited 
 

You Must Make Reservations 
 

Call In Advance By August 8, 2019 
 

Dave Klebba—1 989 673 7394 
 

Bill Putman—1 989 550 2973 
 

Dick Bertrand—1 989 673 2566 
 

Hope To SEE You There 
 

Fun Time 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
Council History 
 
COUNCIL HISTORY 
 

THIS MAN OF GOD 
In the year 1958 there was a new beginning in a small town in the thumb of Michigan, A young man was born to serve 
us all.  He came from a farm community of large families and deep faith in their catholic beliefs.  How do I know this 
well I just happened to live nearby.  This young man was like many we all know, a farm boy with chores and a dream 
of the future.  After graduating from high school his desire to serve god’s people led him to enroll in St. Meinrad 
College in St. Meinrad, Indiana, where he received his bachelor’s degree and he continued his preparation for priest 
hood in the Catholic Church.   
He graduated with a masters of divinity degree in 1985 from St. Johns Provincial Seminary.   
 
Father Dennis Kucharczyk was ordained a priest on October 21st. 1985 for the Diocese of Saginaw.  I first met him in 
1986 after he joined the Knights of Columbus in Saginaw Michigan at St. Peter & Paul Catholic Church where he was 
serving his first assignment. 
After serving at St. Anne parish in Linwood, Michigan he moved on to Blessed Sacrament Parish in Midland 
Michigan.  In 1993 he served at St. Roch’s Parish in Caseville and then to Sacred Heart Catholic Church in Caro in the 
year 2001. 
 
All of this did not happen automatically, it happens with experience and understanding human nature, its behavior and 
problems of the people he must serve. It was in the middle of this venture for God’s people that Father Dennis took on 
his continual education of life to serve with the department of Public Safety for the Midland County Sheriff’s Dept. 
where he graduated from Delta College Police Academy.  He then returned to active ministry as pastor of St.Roch’s in 
Caseville in 1993.  This was when he said “quote” my gift is serving my vocation in life as a priest and this is where I 
will be!   
 
Father Dennis has had three uniforms that of a priest, police officer and navy chaplain, he has served his country as a 
Lt. Commander USNR.  We truly have a man of experience and dedication with service to God, Country and the 
Knights of Columbus.  
 
As difficult as things maybe today, we see things in a positive light.  After traveling from Coast to Coast and attending 
mass in many parishes we at Sacred Heart have been given a special gift with the involvement of our young people 
thanks to Father Dennis and his group of helpers.  I would be remiss if I did not mention his talent with our young ones, 
for they are the future of the Catholic Church.  What you and I do is left up to us to be in heaven.  We need to support 
this man of God in his vocation as he may be sent to a future challenge someday. Father Dennis is our Knights of 
Columbus Chaplain of Council 3224. 
 
Respectfully Submitted:                                                                May 1, 2009 
 
Richard T. Bertrand, P.G.K 
 
Our thoughts and Prayers are with you Father Dennis at this time of need. 
 

 
 
 
 



 
 

STARTINGTIMES 6:30P.M. 
SELLING CARDS AT 5:30 P.M. 

 
July 2019 BINGO SCHEDULE August  2019 

 
GROUP ONE 07/22/2019 & 08/19/2019   GROUP TWO 07/29/19 & 08/26/2019 
Norm Daniels-Chair, A    989-553-1395   Bill Learman-Chair, A, C 673-6777 
 
Austin HesslingF C       670 -1434    Pete Sayers A, C  673-7446  

 Joe Rohde      989-683-2418 
Bill Blaylock    673-4320   Jim Will   989-670-0924 
Dave Klebba, B  673-7394   
Mike Fader C  673-6481   Matt Perez   C F 989-673-2997 
Kyle Frick, F   989-551-5353   Dan Monville. F 989-691-5718 
Nate Bristol F 989-316-6544    
      ChuckSchlaud 989-529-9083 
Chuck Frick F 989-670-8340   
GROUP THREE 07/08/2019 & 08/05/2019 GROUP FOUR 07/15/2019 & 08/12/2019 
John Papp, Jr. Chair A, C 989-551-8538  Dan Bristol-Co Chair, A,C  989-327-0709 
Joe ZingerA,C  810-553-7874 Mark McKervey-Co Chair A,C,  673-7926 
Art Rollend, C,F  989-672-4415           Willard Beecher, B   673-4066 
Dave Kolacz, C,F  673-3337   Willis Beecher, B   325-1731 
Don Sines, B   989-550-2725          John Merz                           325-1076 
Dale Romain, B  673-2654   Dave Rundel,   673-7035 
Rick Reinelt F  928-2066   Jim Dudek, F   693-6785  

       Al Rae  673-4567   
Legend:  A-accounting; B-bar; C-caller; F-floor 

Support Staff: 
Bob and Carol Papp 550-5744   Norm Daniels      989-553-1395 
John and Mary Ann Papp 673-6365   Pat Decker       989-325-423 
Doug Hall   673-4936   Brad Hartel   989-325-1395 
Mark Petiprin   673-3795          Andy Schlaud   989-529-8978 

 Bill Putnam          989-550-2973 
A.B. Hessling  670-1434   Web Doan     989-213-5370  
Bob Chisholm   989-673-3207  Ray Romain    989-550-2830 

  
Important Contact Information 

Grand Knight: Bryan Muska989-673-8196 
Hall Rentals:           Beth Greene 989-325-0417 
Insurance Agent:   Jim Swartz 989-479-6101             
If you are not on the Rosary Chain list and want to be part of this service call Dave Rundel 673-7035-
Good of the Order: Pete Sayers 989-673-7446 
To have a "Get Well" sent to a Member; call Pete Sayers @ phone number above. 
If you have changed your phone contact number, please call Dave @ 673-7035keep our records 
updated.ThankYou. 
General Information (Membership Rentals) 
Any member of this council renting the premises or facilities for their use or for a member of their immediate 
family (self, spouse, parent, and current or former tax-dependent child), shall receive a discount from 
the basic rental fee established by the Board of Directors.  



 

July 2019 
 
 

  
Sunday  Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

                            1 
 BINGO #2 

2 3 4 
Independence 

Day  

5 6 

7         8 
Tuscola 
County 
Seniors 
 
BINGO #3 

9 10 
 
 

Building 
Association 

11 
 
 

3rd Degree 

12 
 

13 
 
 

Ball Tourney 

14 
 

Ball Tourney 

15 
 
 
 

BINGO #4 

16 17 
 
 
 

4th Degree 

18 
 
 

Ladies 
Auxiliary 

19 
 

20 

21 
 

Open House  
Day Rental 

Non-catered 

22 
Tuscola 
County 
Seniors 

 
BINGO #1 

23 
 
 

District 
Meeting 

24 
 

25 26 27 
Ball Tourney 

 
Reception 
Evening 
Rental 

Catered 
 

28 
Ball Tourney 

Family  
Reunion Day 

 Rental 
Catered  

29 
 
 

BINGO #2 

30 31    

      

 
 

 

For it is in giving that we receive.
Saint Francis of Assisi 



 

Dear Brother Knights     
Please update your contact information: 
 
Name: ____________________________________ Phone: _____________________________ 
Address: _____________________________________________________________________ 
e-mail address: ________________________________________________________________ 
Please send the Newsletter to me by:     _______ E-mail       ______ Mail  
 

What are you interested in Volunteering your time and talents for: 
(Please circle more than 1) 

Kitchen staff for Events that are K of C Catered 
(circle if you like the am or pm shift) 

 
BINGO  Tootsie Roll Drive  Worker Bees at Hall 

 
Bartenders  Church Breakfasts 

 
The next event is the Thumb Octagon Barn 

September 7/8 
 

We need as many volunteers as possible, please make which date works best for you and your Family: 
________I am willing to work Sept.  7 _______   I am willing to work Sept.  8 
_______ I can work both days  _______ My Spouse will be willing to Help 
 
 
Please reply to: pd3224@mikofc.org 
 
 
Sincerely; DGK Scott Smith 


